
 
 

 

February 13, 2020 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn: Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
 
RE: Transfer of Ownership 
  

 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

The ownership change of Northwest Water Services, LLC(NWWS) has been finalized in docket 
UW-191063. The attached tariff revisions are administrative changes to accurately reflect 
ownership and contact, as Kelly Wynn is the sole owner of NWWS.  Kelly Wynn will be the 
only one who has authority to issue tariff revisions for NWWS. 
 
The new address for NWWS is 14263 Calhoun Road, Mount Vernon, WA 98273, the telephone 
number is 360-466-4443 and the email is kellyw@wwsvc.com.  
 
This tariff revision is administrative and does not affect rates. The effective date will be April 1, 
2020. 
 
Attached is the current tariff with revisions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Kelly Wynn 
Owner 
Northwest Water Services, LLC 
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